
 

 

WITH APOLOGIES FOR ANY CROSS-POSTING 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

 

The Urban Studies Foundation is pleased to announce its Seminar Series Competition, which aims at supporting 

the generation of international research in all areas of urban analysis.  In the 2016 competition, we intend to 

support up to three seminar series, in each case up to a maximum of £20,000.  Applications to the Competition 

will be received in two stages. 

 

We welcome proposals from academics working in any country, and we expect the proposal to be of 

international interest in terms of its coverage and scope.  All proposals should be clearly international in 

breadth, and should relate to the scope of the journal Urban Studies. 

 

Further information and the short Initial Application Form are available to download at the Foundation’s 

website at www.urbanstudiesfoundation.org 

 The closing date for Initial Applications is 15 April 2016.  Any enquiries should be made to Ruth Harkin 

(ruth.harkin@glasgow.ac.uk<mailto:ruth.harkin@glasgow.ac.uk>) in the first instance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Professor John Parr 

Trustee, Urban Studies Foundation 

 

 

Urban Studies Foundation is a registered charity, reference number SC039937 

 

 

 

-- 

Erich Hellmer 

PhD Student in Urban Studies 

School of Social and Political Science 

University of Glasgow 

28/241 Bute Gardens Glasgow G12 8RS 

+44 (0)1413304225 
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